
TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Montville PZC will hold a Public Hearing on September 26, 2023 at 6 pm in Council Chambers, 
Montville Town Hall, 310 Norwich New London Tpke, Uncasville, CT for the following application: 
23SUB1 – Applicant/Owner: The Nevar Company for a 1 Lot Resubdivision. At this Public Hearing, 
persons may be heard & written communications will be received. Copies of the meeting materials are 
on the Town of Montville Website at https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/23-sub-1/  
Dated at Montville, CT this 8th day of September, 2023. Sara Lundy, Chairperson  
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